
Floor is Lava Competition

Hudson
Recreation
Floor is Lava competition is a friendly competition between teams of 3. The object of the game is
to have the most teammates as possible complete the course in the least amount of time.
Groups to compete will be broken out as follows: 1st-3rd grade, 4th-6th grade, and 7th-9th grade.
The top 3 teams in each age group will be brought back to compete in round 2 with a new theme.
Prizes will be given to the top team in each age category. The entry fee to compete will be $10 per
person. The competition will take place on March 15th at Quinn Middle School between 9am &
4:30pm. Competition times will vary based on grade level. Registration opens November 29th at
10am and will close on March 7th.
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Youth basketball (Grades 2-8) still has
a LIMITED amount of last-minute spots
available.
Click the link below to register.

Reminders

Click Here To Register

Need help wrapping your gifts? No Problem. Sit
back and relax while we take care of wrapping
your gifts for your loved ones. (Suggested
donation and size limitations apply.)
Haven't finished shopping yet? Or haven't even
started? We got you. There will be vendors on
site to shop from so no need to fret.
This event will be held Thursday December 12th
from 5pm-9pm at Clover Road Brewery.

The Gift Wrap Experience

mailto:hudsonrecreation@townofhudson.org
https://hudsonrecreation.recdesk.com/Community/Program


Funniest Pet Video Contest
Who doesn't love a good pet video!!
Join us at the Hudson Senior Center for the official public viewing of Hudson's 1st Funniest Pet Video
Contest on January 16th at 6pm. Voting will take place immediately following the viewing. 
Want to submit your funny pet video? You can do so by scanning the QR code above and clicking
the link to pay $25 to Hudson Recreation. All submitted video clips will be compiled for viewing by
HUD TV.
All proceeds from this contest will go to supporting the Hudson Dog Park set to be built in 2025.

Nerf Wars
Individuals will sign up for $10pp and will be organized into teams by Rec Staff on the day of the
competition. Each team will be composed of an equal number of players. Nerf darts, pinnies and
obstacles will be provided. Participants must supply their own Nerf blasters and must follow Hudson
Recreation Guidelines and Rules that will be posted on our website prior to the event. Kids will get a
minimum of 30mins of playing time and additional time for target practice. Eye protection will be
provided by Hudson Recreation. Participants must be in grades 3-7 to play. Groups will be divided as
follows: Grades 3-5 and Grades 5-7. Participants in grade 5 can sign up for either category.
Registration opens December 2nd and will close on March 14th. Playing time will vary between 9am
& 3pm based on grade level on March 29th @ Quinn Middle School.

Submit 
Here

In this exciting and hands-on program kids will dive into the fun world of mini golf! This unique
program is designed to blend creativity, teamwork, and fundamental golf skills into an engaging
experience. As the program progresses, we will work in teams to design and build new holes every
week with fun themes to jump start children’s creativity and imagination. 
This is a 5-week program run by Skyhawks at Quinn Middle School on Wednesdays from 
Feb 26-Mar 26, 2025. Grades K-2 will run from 4pm-5pm and grades 3-6 will run from 5:15pm-
6:15pm. Fees are $100pp. Registration opens November 29th at 10am and will close on February 12th.

Mini Golf-Design, Build, Play

Safe Sitter w/ CPR (Babysitting class)- The program follows guidelines from the American
Academy of Pediatrics and the American Heart Association. $130pp March 10th & 11th 5pm-7:30pm.
Must be 10-16 years old to register.
Safe @ Home-Students learn how to practice safe habits, how to prevent unsafe situations, and
what to do when faced with dangers such as power failures or weather emergencies. $55pp 
March 24th 5pm-7pm. Must be 9-11 years old to register.
Classes will be held at Quinn Middle School. Registration opens December 2nd.

Safe Sitter & Safe @ Home Courses

Stay tuned for more information about this new series of programs coming soon
for kids in grades 8-12. 

Life Skills Programs

Visit  www.hudsonrecreation.org for more information on any of our programs or to
register. For questions please email hudsonrecreation@townofhudson.org.

https://forms.gle/rjjH4uJckn4YjwZ9A
http://www.hudsonrecreation.org/
http://www.hudsonrecreation.org/
mailto:hudsonrecreation@townofhudson.org

